
GRAND JUNCTION CITY COUNCIL 

 

SPECIAL SESSION MINUTES 

 

JANUARY 6, 2017 

 

 

The City Council of the City of Grand Junction, Colorado met in Special Session on 
Friday, January 6, 2017 at 2:00 p.m. in the Administration Conference Room, 2nd Floor, 
City Hall, 250 N. 5th Street.  Those present were Councilmembers Bennett 
Boeschenstein, Marty Chazen, Duncan McArthur, Barbara Traylor Smith, Rick Taggart, 
and President of the Council Phyllis Norris.  Absent was Councilmember Chris 
Kennedy.  Also present was Municipal Judge Carè McInnis. 
 
Councilmember Chazen moved to go into Executive Session for discussion of 
personnel matters under Colorado Revised Statute 24-6-402 (4)(f)(i) of the Open 
Meetings Law regarding City Council Employees specifically the Municipal Judge, the 
City Attorney, and the City Manager and will not be returning to open meeting.  
Councilmember Traylor Smith seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
The City Council convened into executive session at 2:09 p.m. 
 
City Attorney John Shaver and City Manager Greg Caton entered the meeting at their 
scheduled times.  The recording was paused between each session at 3:07 p.m.,  
4:10 p.m., and 5:05 p.m. respectively. 
 
Councilmember Chazen moved to adjourn.  Councilmember Traylor Smith seconded.  
Motion carried.   
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:25 p.m. 
 
 
Stephanie Tuin, MMC 
City Clerk 
 
 


